
Please continue to
socially distance
from other parents
and carers during
drop-off and pick-
up.

Socially Distance

With the most recent changes in the
government guidance, we would like to remind
parents of the procedures at Herrick to ensure
everyone is safe as we welcome children back to
school. Whilst restrictions are being lifted, we
must still follow the guidance set out to protect
pupils and staff. 

We thank you for your continued support.

Key Reminders -
Coming back to
School
8th March

If your child is school
dinners, please ensure
your Parent Pay account
has sufficient funds.

School Meals

Bags
Please ensure your child does
not bring any bags to school,
except packed lunches.
Teachers will inform children
what day they need to come
to school in their PE kit.

If you or your
child has
symptoms
Call the reception as soon as
possible. Do not send your
child into school until we
have advised you what to do.

Risk Assessment
Our risk assessments will
shortly be availible on the
Herrick website under "Key
Policies" - with a short
PowerPoint presentation
about your child's return to
school under "Updates". 

Attendance
Attendance is compulsory.
Any absence must be
reported to the office
before 9am. If you have any
concerns or would like to
discuss the return to
school with a member of
staff, please call the office.

Face Masks
Please wear face masks whilst
coming into the office, or you
will not be allowed to enter.
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Drop-off and Pick Up

 Siblings can come to school together at the earliest time.


